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This note reports the first verified record of the Cape May Warbler (Dendroica 
tigrina) from Oregon. We watched a warbler of this species for a little over 2 hours as it 
fed in alder (AInus) trees on the Bayocean Sandspit, Tillamook County, Oregon, on 
19 October 1980. More than 20 photographs which clearly show identifying marks 
were obtained. 

The warbler was a male in basic plumage. Its identification was based on the follow- 
ing characteristics, all of which are apparent in at least some of the color transparencies 
on file with the Oregon Field Ornithologists' Bird Records Committee (P.O. Box 
10373, Eugene, OR 97440). A large, thick whitish wing bar was on the otherwise 
gray-green wing. A large, dull yellow patch was behind the ear. The breast and sides 
were yellow, heavily streaked with black, with the streaking extending onto the lower 
throat. The yellow of the breast faded into the whitish belly and undertail coverts. The 
undertail was whitish. The top of the head and back were gray-green, flecked with in- 
conspicuous dark markings. The upper tail was similar in color to the back. The face 
was yellowish. washed with gray on the cheek. The lores were thin and dark and there 
was a small amount of dark behind the eyes. The rump was yellow, although not as 
bright as that of the Yellow-rumped Warbler (D. coronata). 

Cape May Warbler, Bayocean Sandspit, Tillamook Co., Oregon. 19 October 1980. 
Photos by Owen Schmidt 
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NOTES 

We heard the warbler give an occasional weak chip call, The bird seemed to be a bit 
smaller than D. coronata. 

There are two previous sight records of the Cape May Warbler from Oregon, both 
from Malheur National Wildlife Refuge in Harney County. The first sighting was of an 
alternate plumaged male watched for approximately 20 minutes at the Buena Vista 
Patrol Station on 9 June 1967 (Littlefield 1973). The second was also an alternate 
plumaged male seen at the refuge headquarters by John Gatchet, Charles Hanson, 
Keith Perrin, Alan Stoops, Jr., and Alan Stoops, Sr., on 3 June 1978 (Anonymous 
1980). The latter record and the record for Bayocean Sandspit have been accepted by 
the Oregon Bird Records Committee. 
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Cape May Warbler Sketch by Donna Dittrnann 


